- Harold R. Cutler, P.E.

Fire Safety, Building and Access Code Consultant

165 Landham Road
Sudbury, MA 01776-3156

Voice & Fax: (978) 443-7088
Email: hcutlercfpe@verizon.net

April 24, 2018
P/N 2670
Department of Public Safety
BBRS Board of Appeal
One Ashburton Place, Room 1301
Boston, MA 02108-1618

Attention: Patricia Barry

Dear Patti,
Subject: Variance Application
Wildstar Farm
16 Nason Hill Lane, Sherborn

Enclosed please find one original and three separately packaged
copies of a variance application with supporting information for
an appeal concerning the Wildstar Farm at 16 Nason Hill Lane in
Sherborn. Also enclosed please find my check for $150.00 to
cover the cost of the filing fee for this matter.

We respectfully request the earliest possible hearing date.

If you have any questions concerning this submittal, please do
not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours
Hondd R OMe

Harold R. Cutler

cc: Christopher Canney, Sherborn BC
James Guarino
Michael Newman
Polly Kornblith




